
 

 

 

P .O.  BOX 281108 |  L AKEWOOD,  COLOR ADO 80228  

 
 

 
 
August 1, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Matt Lepore, Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
 
RE:  COGCC Rule 306.e.: Meetings with Building Unit Owners within a Buffer Zone Setback 

COGCC Rule 306.e.: Operator Certification 
Stillroven Farm Pad: NENE, Section 5, Township 3 North, Range 68 West 
Weld County, Colorado 

 
Dear Mr. Lepore, 
 
Captiva Energy Partners LLC (“Captiva”), certifies it has complied with the meeting 
requirements of Rule 306.e. pertaining to Building Unit owners who received an OGLA Notice or 
Buffer Zone Notice pursuant to Rule 305.c. and requested a meeting regarding the above-
referenced Oil and Gas Location.  A Captiva representative was available to meet with Building 
Unit owners at their request or at the request of the Local Governmental Designee.  
 
As a result of the Rule 305.c notice, a representative for Building Unit owner Mr. David Schwind 
contacted Captiva on July 19th via telephone with questions concerning the Oil and Gas Location 
and the facilities.  A meeting was not requested as a result of this contact, and at this time, no 
other meetings have been requested.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CAPTIVA ENERGY PARTNERS LLC 
 
 

 
Paul Onsager, P.E. 
Co-Founder/Partner  
 


